8/22/2018 Mail - santiago@hobokennj.gov

FW: Community Meeting @ MVP

John Allen
Wed 8/22/2018 5:23 PM

"o-Santiago Melli-Huber <santiago@habokennj.gov>;

John P. Allen, Chief of Staff

City of Hoboken

94 Washington Street
HOBCKEN Hoboken, New Jersey 07030

T: 201-420-2000 ext. 1004

F: 201-792-1858

From: Caroline Caulfield

Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 1:10 PM

To: Ravinder Bhalla <rbhalla@hobokennj.gov>; John Allen <Jallen@hobokennj.gov>; Jason Freeman
<jfreeman@hobokennj.gov>

Subject: FW: Community Meeting @ MVP

From:-@aoi.com SRc:o.con>

Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 1:04 PM
To: Caroline Caulfield <CCaulfield@hobokennj.gov>
Subject: Community Meeting @ MVP

Hi Caroline Caulfield.
re: The Community Meeting for MVP residents.

| will be there IF 1st Ward Councilman DeFusco is not invited to
attend. He hasn't shown his face around here since he was running
for Mayor. As far as I'm concerned, he's a fast talker that should have

nothing to do with MVP.

So...if he walks in (he doesn't live here), | will be walking out. Which
is unfortunate because before retiring, | was never able to join the
building meetings which were held during the day.
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Other than that, | would love to hear from Mayor Bhalla.

Thanks so much!
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